From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2019 11:32 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Green City Market Chef BBQ Tickets - July 18th

Sir,

We left these at the front desk for the enjoyment of our constituents.

Please let me know if there's any additional info you need.

Thank you,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
